

## **TPA Community Newsletter**

# **April 2021**

#### **CALENDAR REMINDERS**

Week of April 5<sup>th</sup>-9<sup>th</sup> - Spirit Week (flyer attached) Week of April 12<sup>th</sup>-16<sup>th</sup> - <u>SPRING BREAK</u> - Enjoy your vacation!!! Thursday, April 22<sup>nd</sup>- Campus will open back up for a small cohort

**NEXT MONTH...**May 10<sup>TH</sup> - State Testing Begins

#### <u>UPDATES ON STATE WIDE TESTING</u>

As a TPA Community, we want to thank staff and parents/guardians for ensuring our students have the best year possible, given the conditions.

Things are changing quickly which creates unforeseen and unique challenges. Given the updates we received from the federal and state government in the past few days, our annual State Wide Testing known as California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP) will be administered in May.

All grades will be testing, except for 10th graders.

Next week you will be receiving a letter regarding testing information.

For any further questions, please email Alison at amontalban@thephillipsacademy.org

### **HELP US FUNDRAISE & Shop with SCRIP!!!**

We're less than 2 months away from celebrating our Senior Class of 2021!!!

Continue to help us by purchasing gift cards at face value and a percentage of the gift card purchase will go to The Phillips Academy
Senior Class and promoted 8th Graders.

(See attached flyer for more information)